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FTSE Russell notes the announcement confirming the date of the state funeral of Her Majesty Queen 
Elizabeth II which will take place on Monday 19 September 2022. Accordingly, Monday 19 September 
2022 has been declared as a national bank holiday. As a result, the London Stock Exchange will be 

closed. 
 
FTSE Russell confirms in accordance with this announcement that the FTSE ORB Index Series will be 
closed on Monday 19 September 2022 in observation of this national bank holiday.    
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